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Middle School Building Project 

9th COMMUNITY FORUM 
Sponsored by: The Walpole School Building Committee 

 

Wednesday, March 9, 2022 

 at 7:00PM 
 

Please join us for a project update and continued discussion regarding this exciting 

opportunity for the Town of Walpole!  All residents are invited to attend and encouraged 

to participate. 

 

The project team will provide updates regarding: 

• Design and Schedule Update 

• Question & Answer session 

 

This forum will be conducted virtually using Zoom.  
Please use this link to register and join the webinar:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_dHHx_QUVSGa2GH4hmBvw0w  
 

For more project information, including presentations from Walpole School Building 

Committee meetings and prior Community Forums, please visit the Middle School 

Building Project’s website at:  

https://sites.google.com/walpole.k12.ma.us/school-building-project/home 

 

Questions or comments can be sent to: middleschoolproject@walpole.k12.ma.us 
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